
03/18/2019 Monday Memo Page 1 of 5 
 

Good evening LHS family, 
 
Thank you to everyone who welcomed school committee members Bob Hoey and Andy 
Descoteaux on Friday morning.  They were able to make their way around many classrooms, but 
unfortunately not all.  It was great to see them thank all of you for the work you do each day 
and the impact you all have on our students. 
 
Please note that more information regarding the MCAS testing for all sophomores 3/26-3/29 will 
be forthcoming.  We plan to also send information soon regarding mandatory proctor 
training.  Cooperation and support across the entire school will be imperative to make this first 
time ever MCAS computer testing successful.  Stay tuned... 
 
 
 

BRIGHTS SPOTS AND CONGRATULATIONS! 

 

Volunteering at the WISH project 

 
Photos of the Future Educators of America volunteering at the Wish Project Saturday 
morning.  Thanks to Kara Pigeon and her students for giving of their time this weekend! 
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Semi-Finals on Wednesday! 

 

 
 
It was lots of fun participating in the Ice Hockey Semi-finals!  Note our chorus students in the lower 
left getting ready to go out on the ice to sing the National Anthem.  Check out the main lobby 
picture, it was nice surprise for our team to walk into school on Wednesday with the senior team 
photos to greet them!   
 

St. Patty's Day Party 
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Our Best Buddies students enjoying some Irish music and festivities on Friday!  Their dances moves 
were pretty good!  What a special event for all! 
 

Lowell Women's Week 

 

 
Some of our students and staff were able to join the celebration of Women's Week at Lenzi's last 
Monday morning with many community members.  It was an inspiring and memorable event! 
 

  



03/18/2019 Monday Memo Page 4 of 5 
 

Fund our Future 

 

 
Some of our students speaking up at the Fund our Future event last Monday evening at the Senior 
Center.  Proud of them! 
 

Tech Tips by Malinda 

 
Please ensure any computer issues in the shared labs are reported ASAP to the help desk.  We 
need all computers working for the upcoming MCAS computer test.  Thank you for your help and 
attention to this important request. 
 
Important Reminders: 

 The LHS Special Education Department is hosting its third annual Transitional Resources 
Fair on March 26th from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. in the LHS cafeteria. Students (and families) of all 
ages with disabilities are welcome to attend to meet with public agencies - not 
just adult agencies, services, and organizations.  The fair is designed for any student and 
family members in the district (and neighboring towns) with disabilities. The goal is to 
familiarize students and families with the array of agencies, services, and organizations 
available to them as they transition from high school to the adult world. In addition, 
parents and families of elementary, middle, and junior high school students are invited to 
come and meet staff from our various schools to address questions and anxieties that 
come with transitioning to a new school.  There will also be light refreshments and 
free raffles!  Link with additional 
information:  https://sites.google.com/view/lhstransitionalresourcesfair/home 

  

https://sites.google.com/view/lhstransitionalresourcesfair/home
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LOOKING AHEAD: 

 

March 

 

Mar. 25             Mon.         School site council meeting 
6:00-

7:00pm     
L.T. 

Mar. 26-29 Tues - Fri 
MCAS Grade 10 Computer 

based ELA test 
  

Mar. 26 Tues. Transitional Resources Fair 6:00-7:00pm Main cafe 

Mar. 29 Fri. 
Schoolhouse Breakfast with 

all staff 

7:15am-

7:45am 

Teach out room - 

sponsored by E House 
 

        

 
 
Have a good week! 
 
Marianne 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Marianne E. Busteed 
Head of School 
Lowell High School 


